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SEDHD confirms five new COVID-19 cases in the district
(KLZA)--Five more cases of COVID-19 have been confirmed within the

Southeast District Health Department five-county service area.

Four of the five cases are women living in Nemaha County, Nebraska. Two
women in their twenties, one in her fifties and one in her forties. The fifth case
was a Pawnee County female in her sixties.

There have now been 108 cases of COVID-19 confirmed within the District. 42 in
Otoe County, 24 in Nemaha County, 20 in Richardson County, 13 in Johnson
County and nine in Pawnee County.
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